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Police personnel partnered with SAFE on Main to provide 
for a family in need during the holiday.

 

Officers collected household and personal item donations 
from the community for the Springboro Community 

Assistance Center.

Officer Bronnenberg participated in the Warren County 
Shop with a Cop. 

     Engaging ourour

   Excellence  via via 

Corporal Knobbe completed Executive Leadership 
Institute through FBI-LEEDA. This completes the Trilogy 
of trainings held by FBI-LEEDA for Corporal Knobbe.



On 12/10/22, officers responded to a report of an active burglary in the area of Red Lion Five Points Road.  Officers made 
contact with all subjects on scene and discovered that a family member, involved in a domestic violence incident earlier 
in the day, had returned to the residence.  Based on the information provided, both parties agreed to separate for the 
evening and no charges were filed.

On 12/12/22, officers responded to the area of Lower Springboro Road for a reported employee theft.  Officers made 
contact with the complainant at the scene. A report was taken and the case has been turned over to the detective 
section for further investigation.  

On 12/13/22, officers were dispatched to the area of North State Route 48 and West State Route 122 for juveniles 
fighting.  The officers responded to the scene, found that the fight had ended and located a suspect.  The suspect was 
charged with Disorderly Conduct. 

On 12/13/22, officers responded to the area of West State Route 122 and North State Route 48 to look for a vehicle that 
had been involved in a pursuit elsewhere in the county.  When located, the suspect fled from officers.  The suspect was 
eventually apprehended and charged with Fleeing and Eluding, Obstructing Official Business, Possession of a Controlled 
Substance, and Reckless Operation.   
 
On 12/17/22, officers were dispatched to the area of Summit Creek Drive for a reported vehicle theft.  Officers made 
contact with the complainant at the scene for a report. The vehicle was entered as stolen and recovered a short time 
later. The investigation is ongoing. 

On 12/25/22, officers were dispatched to a Criminal Damaging and Theft complaint in the area of North State Route 741 
and West State Route 122.  Officers responded for a report. The suspect(s) are unknown currently and the investigation 
is ongoing. 
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